
From: Alex Allen 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 1:14 PM 
To: northinfo 
Subject: Fw: My position re Rogers cell tower 
 
 
 
Alex Allen 
Hornby Island Trustee 
(250) 335-1129 Ext. 420 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that I live, work and play on the Unceded Traditional Territory of the K’ómoks 
First Nation, the traditional keepers of this land and many Coast Salish People. 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Jan Bevan < > 
Sent: February 1, 2024 11:10 AM 
To: Grant Scott; Alex Allen; Timothy Peterson 
Subject: My position re Rogers cell tower 
 
To: Island Trustees Scott, Allen, and Peterson 
 
I wish to make it clear to you that I am in opposition to the proposed Rogers cell tower. 
I hope you will do everything in your power as an Island Trustee to disallow this corporate project. 
It  is NOT in the best interests of the residents of Hornby Island. 
 
Jan [Janice M.] Bevan, resident since 1968 

, Hornby Island 
 


